Fabric report for the APCM of St Peter and St Paul, Exton 20 October 2020

Since the last APCM we have had a quinquennial inspection which did not point-up anything alarming, but we do have a list of jobs which can be completed over the next year.

A very generous donation allowed us to have work done on the organ. Regrettably the long period of dis-use has meant that further work is now necessary.

Jennie Whitemore and Heather Parry have made and fitted new curtains to the Vestry and main door. The choice of fabric fits in with the Spooner décor extremely well and the new furnishings are a great asset to the church. Thank you so much to them for their skill and industry.

An insurance claim allowed us to have the window dedicated to Miss Hasler on the north side of the church repaired. The glaziers did an excellent job for which we are grateful.
